ISSUED: July 2, 2010

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
UE 219
In the Matter of NOTICE OF
TELEPHONE
PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER CONFERENCE
TIME CHANGE
Application to Implement the Provisions of AND
Senate Bill 76. ‘ DIAL-IN NUMBER

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s
telephone conference scheduled for 10:00 a.m. has been changed. (Please see below).

DATE: Wednesday, July 7, 2010
NEW TIME: 2:00 p.m.
NEW CALL-IN NUMBER: Each party is directed to call:
' 503-365-4439, code: 6782#, promptly at 2:00 p.m.
(Please identify yourself at that time.)

ADMINISTRATIVE
LAW JUDGES: Traci A.G. Kirkpatrick and Shani Pines

The purpose of this telephone conference will be either to:
1) Discuss an alternate date for hearing; or
2) Schedule a workshop to allow the Commissioners to informally

question witnesses. (Please consider availability for 9:30 a.m. on
July 23, 2010.)

IMPORTANT: Due to the fact that ports are limited to 20:
1) You may only use a port if you call in advance to reserve it'; and

2) Itis necessary for same company/entity parties to conference
together in order to use only ONE port per company/entity.

! Please contact Carol Hulse @503-378-3885, by 1:00 p.m. Tuesday, July 6, 2010, to
reserve your port.




POSTPONEMENT will be made only upon a showing of good cause.
Please call the Administrative Hearings Division (503) 378-3885, if you have any
questions,

Dated this 2™ day of July, 2010, in Salem, Oregon.

Ray Baum John Savage Susan K. Ackerman

Chairman Commissioner Commissioner

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO
PARTICIPATE IN THIS HEARING, PLEASE LET US KNOW
(503)378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service; 7-1-1.




